
 

 
 
December 29, 2023 
 
 
 

Assigned Community Benefit Minimum Spending Floor Notification 
 

This notice is to inform you that the Oregon Health Authority has calculated and assigned a 
Community Benefit Minimum Spending Floor for Santiam Memorial Hospital. 
 
The Oregon Health Authority has assigned a minimum spending floor of 
 
• $4,731,704 for fiscal year 2024, and 
• $5,204,874 for fiscal year 2025. 
 
Your previous spending floors were $3,981,312 for fiscal year 2022 and $4,303,021 for fiscal 
year 2023.  
 
As specified in OHA’s spending floor modification policy, any modification request and any 
associated documentation is subject to public posting and a 30-day public comment period.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Piper Block, MPP PhD 
Research and Data Manager  
OREGON HEALTH AUTHORITY 
Health Policy & Analytics Division 
Office of Health Analytics 
Piper.Block@OHA.Oregon.gov  
Cell: (503) 979-5185 
 
 

 

 
HEALTH POLICY AND ANALYTICS 
Office of Health Analytics  

 

 Tina Kotek, Governor 

421 SW Oak St. 
Portland, OR 97204 

      
      
      

 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HPA/ANALYTICS/HospitalReporting/Spending_floor_modification_policy.pdf
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